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This year 7 Dutch students from various faculties of HU participated in the International Program, a partnership between HU and two universities in New Delhi: SRCC and Miranda House, both part of Delhi University. It is 11 years in a row that this program is offered.
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This year’s theme was SDG 12: Sustainable Consumption and Production. Students followed lessons on this topic and worked on a project to develop an idea to contribute to SDG 12. They tested this idea in the market by doing field research and presented the output in a Poster Presentation. An output rather new for the Indian students, but the creative talents of the teams were amazing!
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During this 10 days program students developed their intercultural skills. They worked in teams with Indian students and experienced university life in India. They increased their knowledge of SDGs. They got a glimpse of  businesses in India, by visiting a modern sock factory and seeing traditional businesses they developed a more balanced view of entrepreneurship in India.
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Students reactions: Great experience, I had never imagined to learn that much in 10 days, what an amazing country. Wonderful program! I have expanded my international network.
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